
 infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk   

1 
 

 

 
 
The Applicant and Local Authorities 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR020001 

Date: 18 December 2023  
 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) Section 89 
The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 (as 
amended) – Rule 17 
 
Application by London Luton Airport Limited for an Order granting 
Development Consent for the proposed London Luton Airport Expansion 
Project 
 
Request for further information and written comments 
 
The Examining Authority (ExA) writes to the Applicant following their 
submission of ‘Accounting for Covid-19 in Transport Modelling Final Report’ [AS-
159]. The ExA note that the Applicant commits to make additional submissions 
in respect of the noise and air quality assessments at Deadline 7 (D7) but has 
not provided a covering letter or email to explain the extent of any additional 
submissions or other steps that the Applicant may need to take in light of the 
findings of this report.   
 
The ExA request that the Applicant submits a cover letter explaining the next 
steps, including timeframes, in more detail. Any submissions made at D7 should 
take into account the requirements of the ExA’s further written questions and 
the new transport assessment information, to ensure that all D7 responses are 
as up to date as possible. On the basis that further noise and air quality 
information is to be submitted, the ExA also requires that the list of 
respondents to the ExA’s further written question BCG2.13 is extended to 
include all Local Authorities as well as Highway Authorities.  
 
The ExA requires responses on or before Deadline 7 which is Tuesday 9 
January 2024. 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer 
Services: 

e-mail: 

 
0303 444 5000 
LutonAirport@planninginspector
ate.gov.uk 
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Should you have any queries regarding the content of the letter, please contact 
the case team using the details at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jo Dowling 
 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 
 
 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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